
  (OVER) 

QUESTIONNAIRE 
2022 Woodbine Area Improvements 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
This questionnaire will help the City of Brooklyn Center Engineering staff to better understand the infrastructure 
needs and issues in your neighborhood. This survey can be returned in person or by mail to: City of Brooklyn 
Center/Engineering Division, 6301 Shingle Creek Parkway, Brooklyn Center, MN 55430; by fax at 763-569-
3440; or by email at: publicworks@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us. Please return this survey by August 27, 2021. 
You may also contact us at 763-569-3340 to discuss these issues. 
 
Please be advised we will contact you in the near future via mail regarding a meeting which will be held this 
fall. At the meeting we will gather additional information and solicit your input. Thank you for your cooperation 
in providing this important survey! 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
1. Contact Information: 
 
 Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Email Address:  ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Phone Number: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
2. Sanitary Sewer: Have you experienced any problems with sanitary sewer service, such as line plugging or 

having the service cleaned out to the street? If yes, how often?  
 

 
 

 
 

 
3. Storm Drainage System: Do you have a problem with drainage or flooding in the street, your yard or 

basement? 
 

 
 

 
 

 
4. Do you have a lawn irrigation (or sprinkler) system located within your property?              
  Please circle one:       Yes      No 
 
5. Water System: Do you experience problems relating to the water distribution system such as water 

pressure, taste, odor or color? 
 

 
 

 
 
 
6. Do you have a sump pump in your basement? 
  Please circle one:  A.  Yes, my sump pump runs frequently (at least once every day) 
     B.  Yes, my sump pump runs less frequently 
     C.  No, I do not have a sump pump or do not use my sump pump 
     D.  Unknown 
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7. Do you have draintile on you property? 
  Please circle one:  A.  Yes, it drains to the yard 
     B.  Yes, it connects to the storm sewer system 
     C.  No, I do not have draintile on my property. 
     D.  Unknown 
 
8. The City’s policy pertaining to sidewalk improvements is that sidewalks are not typically installed on local 

“residential” streets unless the City Council orders the construction of sidewalks when such construction is 
warranted. Do you feel your neighborhood needs additional sidewalks?  

  Please circle one:       Yes      No      
 If yes, where? 
 

 
 

 
9. The City’s policy pertaining to spacing of existing street lights is to provide for lighting at intersections and 

at mid-block locations where spacing exceeds 700-feet. Do you feel your neighborhood needs additional 
street lighting?      

  Please circle one:       Yes      No      
 If yes, where? 
 

 
 

 
10. Does anyone in your household have any respiratory illness or concerns including, but not limited to 

asthma or chronic obstructive pulmonary disease (COPD) that could be affected by dust and air quality 
issues? If yes, please explain below.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

11. What other concerns, comments and/or issues do you have pertaining to the streets, sidewalks, 
 utilities, etc., in your neighborhood?   
 

 
 

 
 

 
Should you have questions or need more information, please contact the Engineering Division at 763-569-3340. 

  
Please return by August 27, 2021 to: 

Engineering Division 
City of Brooklyn Center 

6301 Shingle Creek Parkway 
Brooklyn Center, MN  55430 

FAX 763-569-3440 
Email: publicworks@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us 


